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SMSA Christmas Fair 

Saturday 26th November 2022 ~ 11am-2pm 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Hopefully, you will have seen that the SMSA will be running a Christmas Fair, our first since 2019, at school on 
Saturday 26th November from 11am- 2pm. We have attached a flyer for you to keep with some of the 
attractions you and your family can look forward to. 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Tuesday 1st November (First day after half term!) 
On Tuesday 1st November – the first day back after half term, the children are invited to wear their team 
Saints colours (red, blue, yellow or green) to celebrate All Saints Days. Instead of a financial donation of £1, 
we are requesting a donation for the Tombola. We are asking for festive sweets and chocolate from Early 
Years and KS1 and bottles from KS2. The Tombola is always one of our most successful stalls and we really 
appreciate the donations. 
 
Santa’s Grotto 
Bookings for Santa’s Grotto will open on Thursday 3rd November. The cost will be £3.50 per child and will 
include a small gift. Please book your timeslot at reception, you will then be sent a link on ParentMail enabling 
you to make payment. Please note that bookings are not confirmed until the payment has been made. 
 
Stalls 
We are hoping to have a number of gift stalls at the fair this year. If you, or someone you know is interested in 
having a stall please leave your name at the school office and we will be in touch. 
 
Raffle 
We will be running a raffle again this year. If you or your company would like to donate a raffle prize, then 
please leave your name at reception. We will be sending out raffle tickets to purchase soon. 
 
Donations 
If you are having a sort out over half term, we are looking for the following items: 
Children’s Christmas jumpers  
Dressing up outfits 
Teddy Bears / soft toys 
School uniform 
Children’s coats 
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Some of these items are used for such a brief period and it would be great to pass it on whilst picking up a 
bargain of your own. There will be collection boxes outside of the school office. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support, without your donations and attendance we would not be able to 
run events such as these. 
 
Do not forget to put the Christmas Fair in your diaries – Saturday 26th November – 11am – 2pm    
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to see one of the SMSA team or the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
SMSA 


